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Dear Parents, 
 
Over the past couple of years, our school has participated in an annual event to promote healthy lifestyles.  This event is a 
nationwide walk to school day.  This letter is to inform you of the date and specific times for this event. 
 
When:  Thursday, November 10, 2016 (rain date, Monday, November 14) 
Time:  7:45 am 
Where:  Rite Aid parking lot 
Why:  To promote a healthy lifestyle AND in honor of our Veterans 
 
There will be a Veteran’s Breakfast at AES following the walk and a Veteran’s Assembly at 10:15 at ARD to honor our 
Veterans that walk with us. 
 
To increase our participation, we are asking parents of students that are bus riders, for their permission to have their child 
get off the bus at Rite Aid and join us for the walk.  Only students with signed permission slips will be allowed to get off the 
bus to do this.  The walk to school will have adult supervision.  The police department will be notified to ensure we have a 
safe walk to school.  Walkers need to be dropped off at Rite Aid by 7:45.  We are encouraging parents to join us with this 
walk. If your child is a walker, no need to send back permission, as your dropping them off is the permission. 
 
The route is as follows:  Start at Rite Aid, go to Granite St., follow Granite St. to Valley St., turn right on Valley St., to School 
St., turn left on School St., drop off ARD, then left on Main St., to AES. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 485-4474 ext 203. 
Thanks, 
Phyllis    Please sign and return the following permission slip if your child is a bus rider 

 
 
I give my son/daughter _______________________ permission to get off the bus and walk to school with Miss  
                                                       (child’s name) 
Irzyk, on November 10, 2016, from Rite Aid to ARD and AES.  The rain date is November 14, 2016. 
 
My child’s bus is (please circle)   PURPLE TROUT         BROWN EAGLE          BLACK BEAR 
 
 
__________________________________   ____________________________ 
Parent Signature       Phone Number 

 

Allenstown Elementary 

30 Main Street 

Allenstown, NH 03275 

Phone: 485-9574 

Fax: 485- 1805 

Armand R. Dupont School 

10 ½ School Street 

Allenstown, NH 03275  

Phone: 485-4474  

Fax: 485- 1806 

Anthony Blinn, Principal, Allenstown Elementary School  

Mark Dangora, Principal, Armand R. Dupont School 

Kathleen Murphy, District Special Education Coordinator 
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